
 
 
 

Beths Blog 
Week ending Friday 25 May 2018 

 
Year 13 Leavers Celebration  
 
Our Year 13 students had their official leavers 
celebration today and it went down a storm.  This 
was the first year that we erected a couple of giant 
gazebos and an inflatable assault course, along with 
a brunch barbecue on the far field allowing them to 
share their experiences of their time at Beths. 
 
The first thing that happened was that Charley Smith 
had his hair cut to raise money for the Sixth Form 
Prom.  The hair itself (around 20 inches) will be 
donated to the Little Princess Trust. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
Open Events for Year 5 pupils moving to secondary school in September 2019 
 
Last year we held a series of 'informal' open events for boys in Year 5 due to sit their 11+ exams the 
following September.  These were extremely popular and so we are therefore running something very 
similar again this year. 
 

Events will take place on Monday 9, Tuesday 10, Wednesday 11 and Friday 13 July 2018 and the 
Headteacher will be welcoming visitors from 9.00am prior to a 'mini' guided tour of the 
school.  The event is anticipated to be finished by 10.30am.  This year we will be running a 
booking system which is available on our website.  Numbers for each event are limited so please book 
early to avoid disappointment.   
 
Please follow the link below which will take you to the bookings page: 
http://www.beths.bexley.sch.uk/page/?title=Year+5+Formal+Open+Events&pid=163 
 
 
 
Students on Site 
 
A reminder that there are still an increasing number of students arriving particularly early in the 
morning and staying late into the evening.  The school actually opens for students at 8.00am in the 
morning and we would encourage all students (unless they are remaining for pre-arranged activities) 
to have left the site by 5.00pm.   
 
This request is being made as we are unable to supervise students outside of these times and we can 
therefore take no responsibility for them, should they be involved in any form of incident.  It would 
therefore be helpful if we could ask parents to please discourage their sons and daughters from being 
on the school site outside of these times. 
 

http://www.beths.bexley.sch.uk/page/?title=Year+5+Formal+Open+Events&pid=163


 
Safety and Courtesy 
 
On a more serious note, we would like to remind parents, students and staff to continue to be 
respectful of our neighbours and not park across their driveways.  The safety of our students continues 
to be our utmost priority and so we also ask that, if you are dropping off or collecting your son or 
daughter, you abide by the road markings and refrain from parking on zig-zags or double yellow lines. 
 
We have also received a couple of calls from members of the public about parents dropping students 
in the morning actually on the roundabout at the top of Bourne Road – close to Dartfordians.  This is 
obviously extremely dangerous not just for other road users, but also for the students themselves.  
We would urge that parents please find a safe place to drop-off their child/children for school.    


